
 
 
 
 
January 18, 2013 
 
 
 
Chad Patterson 
Methow Valley Sanitation Service, Inc. 
PO Box 656 
Twisp, WA  98856 
 
Dear Mr. Patterson: 
 
We have received your recent notice of acquisition of control of Methow Valley 
Sanitation Services, Inc., through a stock purchase.  Since this is an acquisition of 
control, the existing certificate solid waste certificate, G-146, will not change. Enclosed is 
a copy of the certificate for your information. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this transaction, please contact Tina Leipski of our 
Licensing Service staff at (360) 664-1170 or by e-mail at tleipski@utc.wa.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
DAVID W. DANNER 
Executive Director and Secretary 
 
Enclosure 
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